
PARKWALL PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER ISSUE 1 2018/2019 

14th September 2018 

Dear parents and carers, 

I hope everyone has had a great summer and we welcome you all back to a new 

school year. All children have settled back really quickly and already so much 

learning has taken place! I would also like to extend the welcome to our new Re-

ception children who have joined us this year! They too have been amazing and 

they are looking forward to starting full time next week.  

Attendance and uniform is looking amazing and I thank you for you support. 

Have a great weekend, 

Chris Larke-Phillips 

HOUSE POINTS THIS WEEK……. 

   

     

 

   

  

 

             

 

      

Attendance—Please ensure that 

children attend school every 

day and they are on time. We 

thank you in advance for your 

co-operation. 

WHOLE SCHOOL TARGET: 96% 

This week: 97.7% 

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

Owl class— 99.3% 

Leopard class—  96.1% 

Panda class— 99% 

Tiger class— 98.1% 

Cheetah class— 97% 

142 

125 

105 

73 

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING 

Please come and join us for our annual  

Macmillan coffee morning 

FRIDAY 28TH SEPTEMBER 2018 

LOOK OUT FOR MORE DETAILS 

Please help us in raising money for this 
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Upcoming dates: 

Monday 17th September—Reception children start full time 

Friday 21st September—Jeans for Genes day 

Friday 28th September—Macmillan Coffee Morning  

Monday 1st October—Open evening 4-5pm 

Monday 8th October—Life education Bus visit 

Learners of the week—well done to the following children 

who have shown their best this week! Keep it up! 

Owl class—Stuart and Adelaide 

Leopard class— Evie and Levi 

Panda class— Jake and Finlay 

Tiger class— Josiah and Ameera 

Cheetah class— Elyse and Max 

 

 

 

 

 

This weeks Breakfast club award goes to 

KYEN CUMMINGS in CHEETAH CLASS. This is 

for outstanding behaviour  and helpfulness.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1st October 2018  4-5pm—Headteachers talk and 

tour 

4th October 11am and 18th October @9am 

If you are interested in a space,  or if you 

know someone who is looking for a space 

please contact the office so we can book 

you in on one of the days available! 

Look on the website for more dates in term 

2 for tours 

NO NUTS  

POLICY 

 

Please remember 

that we are now  a 

NO NUTS school due 

to children in our school being  allergic to nuts. 

Please remember this includes no nut based 

food in lunchboxes. Thank you for your support 
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